
 

 





 
With each birthday and each trip around the sun, a few things naturally change—like our balance, strength,    
vision, and how easily we get around. That’s why making some thoughtful changes at home can really go a long 
way in keeping things safe and comfortable. You’ve probably heard it before, but falls are the number one cause 
of injury for older adults—so preventing them is a great place to start! Clear walkways of clutter, tuck away loose 
cords, and get rid of slippery rugs. Make sure every room, hallway, and staircase has bright, even lighting.   
Night-lights or motion-sensor lights can be super helpful, especially for those late-night trips to the bathroom. If 
you have stairs, try adding sturdy handrails on both sides and mark the edges of each step to make them easier 
to see. 
Bathrooms are another big safety zone—add grab bars by the toilet and in the shower, use non-slip mats, and 
think about switching to a walk-in or curbless shower if possible. Small updates can make a huge difference. Try 
swapping round doorknobs for lever-style handles, moving everyday items to within easy reach, or choosing 
furniture with armrests to help with sitting and standing. Smart-home tools like automatic lights, stove shut-offs, 
voice assistants, and fall alert systems can also give you more confidence and independence. 
If you're looking for home repair or safety upgrades here in Platte County, you're in luck! The Seniors Blue Book 
is a great place to start (we have copies at our center). You can also check out Rebuilding Together Kansas City, 
Platte County Senior Fund, Limitless Living Solutions, the Platte County Health Department, or Community Ac-
tion Agency of Greater Kansas City. Many offer free home safety assessments and affordable upgrades. With a 
mix of simple, budget-friendly fixes and a little help from local pros and community programs right here in Platte 
County, seniors can turn their homes into cozy, safe spaces that make aging in place easier, more comfortable – 
and a whole lot more confident! With Fall Prevention Month being recognized next month in September, I figured 
we could get on top of it now! Need help getting started? Just give us a call at 816.270.4100—we're here for you! 




















